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Disappointed	that	one	councillor	per	ward	has	been	adopted.
I	believe	this	will	lead	to	a	poorer	representation	of	views	and	less	stable	governance	due	to
potential	violent	swings	from	one	side	to	another.
I	would	like	the	Electoral	Commission	and	the	Council	to	advise	the	State	Government	of	my
views.

Model	2	appears	to	retain	a	better	division	of	areas	and	keeps	townships	together.
Drysdale,	Clifton	Springs	and	Curlewis	should	be	kept	together.
Murradoc	is	an	acceptable	name	but	Borrong	Gook	could	also	be	considered	as	it	is	already	the
name	of	a	street	in	Drysdale	and	fits	more	accurately	to	the	area.


